
 

 

 

 

December 5, 2017 

 

 Professor Greg Sholette, Art 

Professor Chloë Bass, Art 

Professor Rafael de Balanzo Joue, Urban Studies 

Professor Scott Larson, Urban Studies 

 

Dear Professors Sholette, Bass, de Balanzo Joue, and Larson: 

 

On behalf of Provost Elizabeth Hendrey, I’m happy to inform you that your Research Enhancement 

Grant, Art Against Austerity/Memories of Disinvestment/Pageantry of Resistance, will be partially 

funded for $10,000. You are expected to reduce the travel component of your proposed budget. 

 

Funds for Research Enhancement Grants come from the Provost but are managed by the Research 

Foundation. This means that all expenditures must follow RF policies and procedures. Original 

receipts should accompany completed RF payment requests or travel vouchers and be submitted to 

Mary Ann Watch in the Office of the Provost. If you have any questions, please ask before 

spending your funds.  

 

All expenditures must be completed by September 1, 2018. If you need an extension or if you wish 

to change the purpose for which your funds will be spent, please contact me as soon as the issue 

arises. A final (one-page) report is also due to me by October 1, 2018. 

 

Congratulation on your award. We appreciate your efforts and wish you success in your scholarly 

pursuits. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
William McClure 

Interim Associate Provost 

 

c. President Félix Matos Rodríguez 

Provost Elizabeth Hendrey 

Acting Dean Janice Smith 

Dean Michael Wolfe  

Professor Mike Nelson 

Professor Tarry Hum 

Ms. Mary Ann Watch 

Ms. Poline Papoulis 

  

 


